
 

 

 

 

MONDAY,    MAY 14,  2018  ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

THIS WEEK'S EVENTS                                                                                                                 
DATE          DAY        EVENT                                         PLACE  TIMES     
       
   

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
The Leisure Center called to let me know that they have called for the City to come out and ticket our 
students that are parking in their lot all week this week and next.  They said too many of their clients 
are canceling their membership, etc. because they can't find parking in their lot. 
 
 
ACTIVITIES/CLUB INFORMATION  
. 
Don't miss the choir department's exciting show, "Music Through the Decades," Wednesday, May 16 
at 6:30pm in the theater.  Tickets are $2 pre-sale and $3 at the door.  Come enjoy all the popular 
music from the 60s up to the music of today!  You won't be disappointed!!  
 
Yearbooks are here!!!  Pick up your yearbook in the Theater lobby during LUNCH ONLY. 
Distribution Dates:    Friday, May 11th      -     Seniors & Juniors 
                                  Monday, May 14th   -     Sophomores & Freshman 
                                  Tuesday & Wednesday, May 15th & 16th    -   All classes. 
If you have not purchased a yearbook, you can during lunch time distribution in the theater lobby for 
$100.00 cash.  
 
                                        
ATHLETICS 
 
Attention Palo Verde Athletes:  Athletic packets for the 2018-2019 school year will be on sale 
beginning Monday, May 21st in the athletic office at a cost of $25 dollars.  Packets will remain priced 
at $25 dollars until June 15th after which the cost will rise to $35 dollars. 
 
If you intend to try out or compete in the following sports:  Football, Girls Volleyball, Boys and Girls 
Tennis, Girls and Boys Soccer, Girls Golf, or Girls and Boys Cross Country you MUST have your 
athletic packet purchased prior to the athletic office closing on June 21st. 
Lastly, Palo Verde will provide athletic physicals at no cost to any student athlete in any sport who 
has purchased their athletic packets at the Thomas and Bigler Medical office on Saturday, June 2nd at 
8:00am. 
 
Attention students interested in trying our for Boys Soccer.  An informational meeting will take place 
on Thursday, May 17th at 2:30 in Room 200.  All athletes interested in trying out for bys soccer next 
Fall are encouraged to attend. 



 
SENIORS 
 
There are still several students that have not ordered a cap and gown.  Please call Jostens at 702-
384-3300 to order.  You can NOT walk at graduation without one. 
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